
   December 7, 2004 
 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of   Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission   December 15, 2004 
 

PROJECT NO. CIP 04-115 STREET IMPROVEMENTS – 20TH STREET FROM VALLEY DRIVE 
TO POWER STREET, REVIEW OF PLANS 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Commission review the attached plans and receive public comments.   
 
Background: 
 
This project is approved for design and construction in the Fiscal Year 2004-2005 Capital Improvement 
Program budget to reconstruct existing pavement and correct minor drainage problems.  The funding 
source for this project is the Capital Improvement Fund in the amount of $149,500.  Construction will be 
scheduled to start tentatively in March 2005 pending City Council approval of the project.   
 
The scope of work will involve construction or reconstruction asphalt pavement, center v-gutter, cross-
gutters, curb and gutter, asphalt rolled curb (as needed), driveway, and striping.  Also included will be 
minor landscape restoration, and utility/manhole adjustment. 
 
Analysis: 
 
Affected residents have been invited to this public meeting.  At this time, Staff will receive comments and 
recommendations, and incorporate them into the plans and specifications if appropriate.  The final plans 
and specifications are near completion should be ready for City Council approval in January 2005. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
 
There is no fiscal impact at this time. 
 
 
Attachment:  Street Improvement Plans 
                     
 
Respectfully submitted, 
                                                                           Concur: 
 
 
 
____________________________________         _____________________________________ 
Tristan D. Malabanan Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Associate Engineer    Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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